Town of Stratton
Selectmen’s Meeting
December 27, 2021

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell - Chair, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; and Kent Young — Clerk.

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 7:30pm at the Stratton Town Office. Orders were reviewed and
signed.

Modifications to the Agenda: None were made.

Budget Meeting continuation: The Clerk presented an appropriations request from the Gathering for
$1000.00. Greg Marcucci moved to add it to the appropriations article for Town Meeting. Kevin Robinson
seconded. All concurred. The Clerk stated that Kevin Southworth gave an estimate of approx. $4000.00
to $5000.00 for the installation of two “Splits” for AC and additional heating for the Town Office. The
Selectmen agreed to add that into the budget.

Road Crew Issues: Chris Liller was not present — no issues concerning the roads were discussed.

Minutes: Greg Marcucci moved to approve the Selectmen’s Minutes of December 13, 2021. Kevin
Robinson seconded. All concurred and the minutes were approved.

Town Meeting 2022: The Clerk stated that he will have the Warning ready for the Selectmen’s approval
for the January 24, 2022 meeting — Kevin Robinson said that the Fire Dept. Budget will be finalized on
January 13 and he will bring it in for inclusion into the Warning soon thereafter. There may be additional
discussion to finalize the budget and add additional information to the Warning and Town Report, if
necessary.

Adjourn: Greg Marcucci motioned to adjourn at 7:40 p.m.. Kevin Robinson seconded. All were in favor
and the meeting adjourned.

Minutes by:
David Reut Youngy
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